
ADVERTISE AS PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Public Hearing 

November 17, 2022, 6:00PM 
Abita Springs Town Hall 

 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Town of Abita Springs Planning & Zoning 
Department at 6:00 pm on November 17, 2022, at 22161 Level Street, Abita Springs.  
 

• A public hearing will be held for the purpose of receiving public comments regarding the resub 
division of a parcel property at the corner of Hwy. 59 and Harrison Ave 71103 Hwy 59.    

• A public hearing will be held for the purpose of receiving public comments regarding a variance 
on a rear yard setback at 101 Abita Oaks Blvd.   

 
A map of the property will be available at www.townofabitasprings.com/planningzoning.  All interested 
parties shall have the right and opportunity to appear and be heard on the subject.  
 
 

http://www.townofabitasprings.com/planningzoning.

